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Please consider revising the title of Option 2, "Reducing Concentrate Volume with Zero
Liquid Discharge", to encompass other technologies in addition to the GWI "Zero Liquid
Discharge" technology.  For example, adding an additional reverse osmosis stage to the WRF
using existing RO membrane technology could be a cost effective way to reduce concentrate
volume.

Option 9, "Evaporation Pond", is still a viable alternative for concentrate disposal.  New
technologies exist to accelerate evaporation and reduce the required size of the pond. 
However, if the existing evaporation pond cannot be used, a new location and a new pond will
be required.  The "Cons" listed seem less significant, but negotiating a new location and
constructing a new pond should be added.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Brine Disposal Options Committee Report.

Crosby Swartz 




